
 

 

 Production 

 School Photo Day 

 Squash 

 Canteen - NO chocolate calicstrongs! 

 Notices 

 Āria Cosmopolitan Club 

 Community Notices  

 

 

 

In Today’s Newsletter… 

 Tēnā Koutou 
Katoa! 

ĀRIA SCHOOL VALUES 
 

A ttitude -  I always do my best. 

R esilience -   I am motivated and confident. 

I ntegrity  -   I am honest, kind and caring. I treat all people with respect even 
when    they are different from me.    

A ccept responsibility - I am organised and on task. 
 

I am an ĀRIA student       

Board Meetings 2023 
6.30pm, all welcome 

Tuesday 25th July 
Tuesday 19th September 

Tuesday 24th October  
Wednesday 6th December 

School Photos  
(Class, Individual & Hockey) 

Tuesday 8th August 

Waikato Squash 
Aria St Helen’s Domain 

Thursday 10th & Friday 11th August 

School Production 
Thursday 17th August 

Piopio Sport Phots 
Thursday 7th September 

Last Day of Term 3 
Friday 22nd September 

First Day of Term 4 
Monday 9th October 

Pet Day 
Wednesday 18th October 

SCHOOL GARDENER WANTED 
 

2-4 HOURS A MONTH $25 PER HOUR 
CONTACT THE SCHOOL OFFICE FOR MORE INFORMATION! 



 

 

Our school newsletter, notices and calendar of upcoming 
school events are available on our website www.aria.school.nz 

Contact us on the 
following…  
 
17 Barclay Road 
R.D. 
Aria 3979 
King Country 
Principal:  Pam Voyce 

Phone: (07) 8777857 
Email:  office@aria.school.nz 
Website: www.aria.school.nz 

Principal’s  News… Tēnā Koutou Katoa! 

WELCOME WEEK 4 
 

 Production…  Whole school production practices at the hall this 
week.  Large number of absences due, to sickness are making 
practices very difficult.   

 
Please make sure if you child is away that they are working 
on both their acting and their lines.  
 

 School Photo Day… is TOMORROW (Tuesday 8th August).  Photos 

will start first thing in the  morning.  Sibling photos will be from at 
8.30am.  Hockey photos will be taken at approximately 10.00am. 

 

All photos will be ordered online, you will receive an email 
with your child’s key code to order these.  A copy of the information 
regarding this is attached  

 
Hockey players please make sure that you have the  CORRECT 
uniform.  No uniform will mean no photo!!  Hockey shirts will be 
handed out on the morning of the photo and must be returned back 
afterwards.   
 

 Squash… Both classes will be having squash sessions on Thursday 
and Friday.  PLEASE make sure they have CLEAN SNEAKERS on 
these days. 

 

 Canteen… there are NO MORE CHOCOLATE CALICSTRONGS until 
further notice as supplier is unable to get them.   

 
 

Have a great week.  
Pam Voyce. 

HAPPY 
BIRTHDAY 

to the following children 
who celebrate their 

birthday. 
 
 

  We hope you have a  
wonderful day! 

 

Austin Cave 

 

 

Please notify the office 
with a reason why:  
 
Ph: (07) 877-7857 
: office@aria.school.nz 
 
Use the form on the Skool 
Loop app - this is emailed 
directly to the office. 



 

 

 
Monday 7th August 2023 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 
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Thursday 17th August 2023 
at the Aria Hall, Aria Road, Aria 

   

11.00am: Matinee  
7.00pm:  Evening Session 

 

Gold Coin Donation at the door 
would be appreciated 

 
 
 
 
Book club issue #5 has been handed out.  If your 
child did not receive one please get them to see 
Mrs Alcock.   
 
Orders need to be ordered online - details can be 
found on the brochures.  
 

Orders are open until: Friday - 15th September  
 

Please do not send cash to school. 

 

 

 

 

To Gerald & Ana Wiseman (Riverlea Farm) for the 
donation we have received through the stock 
scheme  (steer grazed).  

 

We really appreciate your support. 



 

 

 
Monday 7th August 2023 
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WATCH THIS SPACE!!!! 
BUSH BUDZ coming in September!  



 

 

 
Monday 7th August 2023 
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 GENERAL ELECTION 

 

Can You Help???????? 
 

We are keen to hear from anyone who 
would like to work at the 2023 General 
Election. 
We are seeking people over the age of 16 
who can work on Election Day, 14 
October 2023. 
 
We are also seeking people who wish to 
work at advanced voting polling places 
and / or in the Taranaki King Country 
Electorate Head Quarters. We will pay 
you for your training and your hours of 
work. 
 
Apply today as we are now about to begin 
appointing people. 
 
Apply online at:  work.elections.nz  
 
Ian McLauchlan 
Recruiting & Rostering Manager 
Taranaki King Country Electorate 

SITUATION VACANT  
 
Due to unforeseen circumstances we have two 
positions available. Herd manager and Farm 
Assistant required for start early to mid October 
2023. 
 
We milk 500 cows 5 mins from Piopio. Half the 
herd is OAD all season. 
 
Good 4 bedroom and 3 bedroom home 
available. 
 
Any skill levels considered. 
 
Remuneration package to suit experience level. 
 
We pride ourselves on a relaxed work 
environment. 
 
Please email camperdownltd@gmail.com with 
your CV 

mailto:camperdownltd@gmail.com

